
March 22, 1955

Dr. Grover C. Dillman 
Michigan Coliege oi Mining

and Technology 
Houghton, Michigan

Dear Dr. Dillman:

1 had your letter of February 7 on my return from the South.

You might be interested in knowing that the United States In­
formation Agency has asked for 150 copies of the book "Mother and 
Child" for foreign distribution.

Regarding the White Line, I find that we are already in corre 
spondence with Mr. Ziegler. You will be interested in knowing that 
Utah has determined to paint 1,000 miles this year on two-lane high­
ways and that New Jersey has already painted 300 miles.

With kindest regards.

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr

JVND/est


